
Project Update: March 2016 
 
The Mexican Caribbean Manta Ray Project was recently involved with the environmental 
activities with the cooperation and invitation of the Municipality of Isla Mujeres in the Annual 
and International Wetlands Day on 2nd February 2016. 
 
The founder of the non-profit organisation Caribbean Mantas Mexico (Manta México Caribe) 
had the opportunity to give a conference about wetlands and the importance of these fragile 
ecosystems as part of the wilderness and richness of the Island with students and authorities 
in order to create awareness and generate more protection of mangroves. 
 
The activities were divided over two days: 
 
Day 1: Conference about the importance of the mangroves. 
Day 2: Cleaning of the mangrove areas around Isla Mujeres. 
 
For both days volunteers from different locations like Playa del Carmen, Tulum and Cancun 
participate through an advertisement made by this non-profit organisation (Mexican Caribe 
Mexico) and the students of the high school from Isla Mujeres also were part of such an 
important activity in order to generate responsibility and appreciation for their natural 
resources. 
 

 

 


